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CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Dates for your diary 

2019 

 School Closes for Sum-
mer Holidays at 2.30pm 

 School re-opens for 
Autumn Term Tuesday 
3rd September 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thirsk Area Tennis Competition 

 

 

Well Done to Year 5’s Tennis Team - Daniel Pittam,  Harry Allanson,  Lily 
Gabler and  Lilly James - for coming 2nd in this competition recently. 

Sporting Success 
We are proud to be able to announce that 
we have achieved the School Games Plati-
num Award this year.  This is the highest 
award that can be achieved and reflects all 
the good things we have done in school this 
year.  Can I take this opportunity to thank Mr 
Armstrong and Mrs Clay for all the hard work 
they have put into developing sport in our 
school this year. 

Summer Jamboree 
Thank you to everyone who attended the Summer Jamboree on Friday.  
Thank you to all the Friends of School who put so much hard work into 
organising the event, setting up and clearing up afterwards.  The final 
amount raised from this successful evening was £1,620.   

The total raised this school year by FOS is an amazing £6958. A very big 
“Well Done” to everyone. 

Being Real Historians—The Big Dig 

Last week the Solstice Heritage Society came in to share with the children 
the results of an archaeological `Big Dig’ project they had been doing in 
Thornton le Street, near Northallerton.  In May last year the Y6 children 
spent a day taking part in the archaeological dig.  During that dig Jessica 
Hubbuck had found a copper spoon. This spoon is now going on display in 
the Yorkshire Museum in York.   
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I would like to thank everyone who has contributed to Sports Week this 
year.  It has been lovely to see children getting involved with different sports 
and really enjoying the last week of term.  There have also been a number 
of trips out. 

Sports Week  

Sports T-Shirts—”Thank you” 
Following the successful sponsorship from TWISTED  last year, we would 
like to thank Mr and Mrs Wise and RET Electrics (Mr Thompson) for the 
sponsorship of 120 red sports t-shirts and also Mrs J Rahman for sponsor-
ing the medals for Sports Day.  Thank you for continuing to support our 
school. 
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Summer Holiday Clubs 
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Well done to Hannah Fox who pre-
sented Prince Andrew with a gift at 
the Great Yorkshire Show this year. 

Royal Presentation  

New Windows 

More information can be found at   

www.carltonminiottacademy.org 

At the end of the holidays we are having new windows fitted in to the Vic-
torian end of school.  This may not be finished for the beginning of term so 
access may be slightly different on the first few days.  We will send out a 
text to let you know any temporary changes we need to make. 

‘What a Racquet’ Coaching is running a junior session at Northallerton 
Squash Club on Tuesday 23rd July from 10am - 12 noon. The cost is £5.  
Please contact Diane on 07976 370106 to book a place, as places are lim-
ited.  Diane has worked with the Yr3 - Yr6 children since Christmas, focus-
sing on Squash. 

Forest Adventure Club - please see attached details of the Holiday Forest 
Adventure Club sessions taking place over the Summer Holidays. 

I would like to thank you all for your support this year and wish you all a 
lovely Summer Holiday.  School will re-open on Tuesday 3rd September. 

and Finally . . . . 

Goodbye and Good Luck 
We would like to send our best wishes with  all the Y6 children who are 
leaving our school today.  You have been a great class and we will miss you 
being part of our school.  We look forward to hearing about your achieve-
ments at your new schools. 
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